
    November is National Model Railroad Month. 
 

 

Come join the Central Wyoming Model Railroad Association as we 

celebrate this designation by inviting everyone to our 27th Annual Open 

House at 1356 N. Center St. in Casper, Wyoming. We will open our doors 

on Friday November 1st at 6:00 pm until around 10:00 pm.  We will be 

open Saturday November 2 from 10:00 am to 5:00 pm and then on Sunday 

from Noon to 

4:00 pm. 

 
We have a 

collection of 

railroad artifacts 

like: A 

conductor’s 

uniform from the 

60’s, track tools, 

railroad china 

and pins, track 

nails, timetables 

and rule books. 

You will see antique model trains from Lionel (1948), Marx (1939), and 

American Flyer (1936) (HO and S scale). There are many photos, signs, 

even a builder’s plate. You may purchase a Club “tee” shirt, a ballast car, 

small train set  and/or small Lego puzzle to take home. 
 

Admission is free. Wide aisleways. Step stools for height challenged people. Donations 

accepted. Equipment repairs available. Bring your camera. See us on our website: 

CWMRA.com. For more info: Call Homer 307-266-6439   Harry 307-235-4950   Nathan 307-

258-7869 


